Public Liability Insurance Submission

Re “Economics References Committee inquiry into the impact of Public Liability and Professional Indemnity Insurance cost increases”.

Gecko wishes to submit the following comments:

We do not know what the reason is for the increase in premiums.

We are a non-profit organization, with limited funds raised by volunteers and grants.

We are unable to afford excessive fees.  Such fees prevent us from providing many community-based activities.

The current cost of our Public Liability insurance is $1500, a 50% increase on the previous year.
We have had to increase our Sum Insured to $10,000,000.00.

Yours sincerely

Dereka Ogden

Treasurer
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